
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 3/6/2014 8:38:40 AM 
To: phillip.enis@cpuc.ca.gov (phillip.enis@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: I'll call Friday 800a 

Of course. 
Original Message 

From: Enis, Phillip 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Mar 6, 2014 8:34 AM 
Subject: RE: I'll call Friday 800a 

Thanks! Can we move it to 8:15? 

From: Dietz, Sidney f mailto:SBD4@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 3:38 PM 
To: Enis, Phillip 
Subject: I'll call Friday 800a 

Phil — 

Thanks for the message. I'll be very brief on Friday morning, less than 5min. 

Have a good afternoon! 

yours, 

sid 

mailto:phillip.enis@cpuc.ca.gov


PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/custonier/ 
<http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacv/customer/> 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

SB GT&S 0270963 
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